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225 N Beaumont Road, Suite 240
Prairie du Chien, WI  53821

608-326-0223 / 608-326-0224

608-326-0226 (Fax)

800-947-3529 (TTY)

Dear Strengthening Families Alumni,

Happy March Madness to you!    I think about you all often, wondering how things are going for you and your family.    What fun we had together!

Amy and I are going to be offering the Strengthening Families Program again at North Crawford, beginning Monday, March 26th.   We could really use your help in getting the word out.    Please encourage anyone you think might be interested.  Word-of-mouth is always the best recruitment tool!    Enclosed is a flyer with 
the details.

If anyone has any questions, they can call me at 326-0223 or e-mail me 
jane.schaaf@ces.uwex.edu

Thanks for your help.   Sounds like warmer weather is headed our way-hurrah!
Warm Regards,

Jane Schaaf
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